Greater Jacksonville Association, Inc.
General Meeting Minutes
Tuesday, May 20,2014

GJA met on the above date at the Jacksonville Elementary School. President Dave Perrott called the
meeting to order at 7:40 pm. Mr. Perrott introduced the GJA officers present. In attendance were

approximately 235 persons.

The minutes of March meeting were approved as submitted. Treasurer Marc Peters reported that there
was an account balance of $15,106.41 as of April 30, 2014.

M. Perrott called on SHA engineer Peter Kike who heads the road construction and widening of the Four
Corners intersection. He displayed maps and reported that construction should be completed by October
or November of 2014.

Several elected officials spoke and presented a legislative update on the 2014 General Assembly session.
Those who spoke included Wade Kach, who is running for County Council, Pat Mc Donough, Kathy
Szeliga, and Dave Seman, candidate for District 7.

Jack Donohue, President of the Jacksonville Senior Center Council, reported about the Village Network
aimed at providing aid to keep seniors in their homes.

A survey was circulated requesting input for future programs and initiatives for GIA.
There being no other business, the meeting was adjourned 9 pm.
Respectfully submitted,

Betsy Lehmann, Secretary



